
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

We are happy to inform you that National e-Governance Division (NeGD), 

Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology (MeitY), Government of 

India is inviting ideas (proposals) from interested Indian Entrepreneurs, 

Start-ups, Firms, College students for conceptualizing State-of-the-art 

Digital Experience using latest technologies for the G20 meeting to be held 

in various Indian cities. 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly take part in 

the G20 Digital Experience and also disseminate this information among all 

the faculty members, Students, staff & others so they can take part in the 

G20 Digital Experience. 

PFA: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Et1Tld48r-

CjOQ2S5QSk7gmFVGGirRgp/view?usp=share_link 
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